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Net booking system to open Sat 6th June for senior members BOOKING STEPS OUTLINED BELOW

Dear players
The committee would like to apologise if there have been mixed or unclear messages regarding current access to the club. The club and grounds remain closed and access is only permitted for authorised working and restricted net practice being introduced this Saturday.
 
You can only use the nets by following the steps below. For members safety and for the club to comply with the latest guidelines, it’s NOT possible to just turn up, your net session must be booked and the guidelines followed, as detailed below.
 
- It is each members responsibility to provide their own hand sanitizer and gloves for managing gates and locks etc. - Please follow all the published government policy regarding social distancing
- All members must supply their own cricket kit including balls (no sharing)
- Maximum of four members in each net (total of 8 in the ground at any one time)
- Access to the ground is through the normal side gate by using your membership card for entry and exit. If your membership has been paid your card will not have been deactivated. Please do not prop the gate open.
- As the club is closed, there is no access to the clubs toilets and washing facilities
- Bring your own refreshment
- A basic first aid kit will be left in a box in the left hand net, please do not remove the box from the net and notify a committee member immediately of any accidents/items used from the first aid kit.
- Please take time to click on the link at the end of this message to read the full ECB guidelines 
 
How to book a net session:
Leon Watson has kindly agreed to manage a booking system.
* You can only book for one session up to one week in advance for yourself and three other members that must be named (Leon will have a list of paid members)
* Only when your booked session is completed can you book your next session, no block booking
* Text Leon on 07530471163, describe the date, time, duration of your requested session, Leon will come back to you
* Available to book from 9am until 9pm every day in June
* A session is a maximum of 1.5 hours, minimum 30 minutes
* There will be a 15-minute changeover period between sessions. Please don’t enter the ground early and leave the ground promptly at the end of your session, to avoid any unnecessary meeting
* Each net has a gate and lock, Leon will give you the combination, please lock up when you finish
 
Your committee has tried its best to formulate a plan, which is quite a challenge considering the ever-changing circumstances. There are likely to be teething problems, so let’s please all accept that this is work in progress, we can make adjustments as we go and will review after 1 week

We would like to thank Andrew Derham and all the volunteers that have helped prepare the facilities for all the cricket members to enjoy. Let’s hope it’s not too long now before we can safely get some matches off the ground
Finally, your safety and the safety of fellow members from this horrid virus is crucial. Please be considerate for each other.
 
Best Regards
Your Horley CC committee

READ THE FULL ECB GUIDANCE
https://resources.ecb.co.uk/ecb/document/2020/06/05/d980cf99-e895-4c38-a4a7-f87d64e3165a/Return_to_activity_in_a_club_setting_updated_guidance.pdf

